
As things have progressed, I have some things to tell you about.  

 

Sunday, May 17 we will continue the 10:30 am schedule with the pm application and prayer guide. The     

subject God tells us about through the life of Elisha in the Daring to Follow God's Call is a very                       

challenging subject, What do you do when you are personally attacked? You can tell how relevant it is.           

In the evening video, we will learn a wonderful Bible study skill and investigate the topic further.  

 

Summer Changes 

Due to the Covid-19 virus, our teens are tentatively rescheduled for the Wilds August 3-8. Our VBS is moved 

to July 20-24. All of our mid-week May ministries are moved to June.  

 

Rummage Sale - This is tentatively rescheduled to June 20. Please do not bring your items to the church yet. 

We will let you know when you can bring stuff. 

 

Graduate Recognition is May 24, so HS and college grads, get your graduate information sheet in.  

 

Singspiration May 31 

As a celebration of the return to a normal schedule, we will have a Singspiration on May 31 in the               

5:00 service. Submit your request to be part of choosing our songs. You can do it by email, turning it into     

the office, or any way you can!  

 

Remember Sunday morning has the streaming venue, the auditorium, and the fellowship hall venue. This is 

first come first serve. Our nursery is self-service, and you did a great job cooperating with our ushers last  

Sunday from beginning to end. Do it again.  

 

I have attached the Prayer & Application Guide for Sunday evening's video. Here is the link for the  

video: https://youtu.be/2MMlS0ISDBM. 


